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August 3, 1988 

To: Members of the Executive Board 

From: The Acting Secretary 

Subject: Absence of Managing Director 

The Managing Director will be absent from the Fund beginning 
Wednesday, August 3 through Friday, August 19, for a period of vacation. 
However, within this period, on Thursday, August 4, he will travel to 
Mexico, where he will participate in the Annual Meeting of the Mexican 
Banks Association and meet with the authorities. 
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August 5, 1988 

To: blembers of the Executive Board 

From: The Acting Secretary 

Subject: Executive Board Travel 

The Secretary has received the following memoranda: 

1. From Mr. Kye, dated August 3, 1988: 

Would you please inform the Executive Board that my 
Alternate, Mr. Lim, intends to travel on official Fund busi- 

ness to Port Vila to participate in the 1988 Article IV 
Consultation with the Vanuatu authorities and thereafter to 
Manila for discussion with our Philippine authorities. 

Mr . Lim plans to leave Washington on September 6 and 

will return on or about September 19. 

2. From Yr. Mass;, dated August 4, 1988: 

Would you please inform the Executive Board that my 
Advisor, Yr. Walter Engert, will be traveling to Berlin on 
official Fund business to attend the Annual Meetings. 

?lr . Engert proposes to leave Washington on September 22, 
1988 and to return on or about September 30, 1988. 

3. From klr. Nimatallah, dated August 4, 1988: 

Please inform the Executive Board that I plan to travel 
to Saudi Arabia on official Fund business to consult with 
my authori ties, and then to Damascus, Syria, to attend the 
Regular Meeting of the Council of Governors of Arab Central 
Banks and Monetary Authorities. 

I plan to leave Washington on August 16, and to return 
on September 1, 1988. 

- over - 



4. From Mr. Ayales, dated August 5, 1988: 

On behalf of Mr. Ortiz, kindly advise the Executive 
Board that I will travel to Mexico, on official Fund busi- 
ness, to lecture on the role of the Fund in the international 
monetary system at the Latin American Center for Monetary 
Studies (CEMLA) in Mexico City, during August 8-12. 

I am planning to leave on August 7 and will return on 
or about August 13. 

5. From Mr. Mawakani, dated August 5, 1988: 

Would you please inform the Executive Board that my 
advisor, Mr. Jean-Christian Obame, will be traveling on 
official Fund business to Gabon to consult with the 
authorities. 

Mr. Obame intends to leave Washington on August 12 and 
return on or about August 26, 1988. 

In the absence of objection by the close of business on Monday, 
August 8, 1988, the travel will be deemed approved by the Executive Board 
and it will be so recorded in the minutes of the next meeting thereafter. 
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